
MARCH 1, 2024	

CRANE NEWS

GJE School Day:

• 7:40 AM - Doors Open


• 7:50 - 8:15 AM - Breakfast


• After 8:20 = Tardy


Dismissal:

• Monday-Thursday at 3:30 PM


• Fridays - 1:30 PM  

If there is a change in 
transportation, please call the 
school 907-543-4440 before 
3PM Monday-Thursday and       
before 1PM on Fridays.


___________________________ 

Art Club: Thursdays from 3:45 - 

5:00 with Ms. Trowbridge                 
________________________

Archery Practice: Mondays & 
Wednesdays @ 3:30 - 6:00pm        
____________________________
Yuraq Practice:  Tuesdays & 
Thursdays in the Cafeteria from 
7:00pm-8:30 with Ms. Foya 
___________________________
NYO Practice: Tuesdays & 
Thursdays @ 3:30 - 4:45pm


Congratulations to our ANSEP students who went to Anchorage to learn about math/science engineering: 
Ashley F., Abigail J., Brycen S., Andrea N., Brayton N., Paiselyn A., JenaC B., Cora B., Maya I., Keilani S., Codi 
H., Brielle S., Seth G., Cameron B., Otto M., Pauline J., Fritz A., Adeline R., Kale E., and Sophia G.

Important Dates:

• Mar. 4 - 8: Spring Break: NO SCHOOL

• Mar. 12: Community YPQC Meeting

• Mar. 13: Cranes Read Night @ the library

• Mar. 15 - End of Quarter

• Mar. 15 - 17: Cama’i GJE Yuraq

• Mar. 15 - 22: Book Fair!

• Mar. 20 & 21: Parent/Teacher Conferences

• Mar. 25 & 26: AK Starr Assessment; make 

sure our kids have a good night’s sleep & eat 
a hearty breakfast

Crane Updates

For ongoing updates and additional 

information, go to GJE’s Website: https://
gje.lksd.org/ or Facebook page

After School 
Tutoring:


3rd - Tue/Thurs 3:45-4:45/Ms. 
Warner

4th - Tue/Thurs 3:45-4:45/Ms. 
Sharon, Ms. Marissa & Ms. 
Mary

5th - Mon/Wed 3:45-4:45/ Ms. 
Erickson-Grant

6th - Mon/Wed 3:45 - 4:45/

Student Information: 
There are still some phone numbers that need to be updated. Please call the front desk to 
do so. If your child is to stay inside for recess due to a medical condition, please provide a 
note to the office. Otherwise, due to the wonderful donations from you all, we have plenty 

of snow pants, coats, hats and gloves for outdoor recess. And please know, we 
watch the weather every day to call either inside or outdoor recess. Another note: if 
you do not call in your child’s absence, you will get an automated call saying your 

child is unexcused. You will have to call the office to clear that. Quyana. 

Bye, Bye Basketball

With the end of our basketball 

season, we want to thank our 
parents for staying on top of 
classwork and good 

citizenship. We want to thank 
you for volunteering to help 

with our games, and for cheering our 
kids on. We hope to see you all next 
year. Quyana for a great season!

Science Fair Winners!

First Place: JenaC B. & Cora B.

Second Place: Maya I. & Paislyn A.

Honorable Mention: Brielle S.


And quyana to our teachers: Mr. Drury, 
Mrs. Ernst, Ms. Erickson-Grant & 
Ms. Trowbridge for helping all 
our students enter displays. 
Good job everyone!

Parents Help Teachers Win:

For our last parent/teacher conference, Mr. 
Poage & Ms. Atan will treat a teacher to a 
lunch for having the most percentage of 
parents coming in for conferences. I know you 
love our teachers just as much as we do, so 
help them win this reward!

Everyone, have a safe and

restful Spring Break!

http://gje.lksd.org/

